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  Prayer Corner  

 Dear God,   

Thank you for our school 

& parish communities. 

Please help me                                   

to say ’Yes’ to you,                     

and enrich the                               

communities to                          

which I belong.                                

Amen  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Brothers & sisters 

be an active                     

presence in the 

community.” 

Pope                

Francis. 

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Health & Safety: Reminder to Parents & 

Carers, packed lunches & snacks                                                 

MUST NOT                                                         

contain any type of peanuts, tree nuts or       

sesame seeds such as cereal bars, peanut 

butter, Nutella etc due to some children  

having a severe nut allergy.                                                                             

Thank you for your                                           

cooperation. 

 

Mass this Term                                          

Every Thursday                                

at 9.30am                                               

in church                                    

2nd Feb—Class N2                         

9th Feb—Year 1                                

23rd Feb—Year 2                                

2nd March—Class N1                             

9th March—Class C1                            

16th March—Class I1                     

23rd March—Class S2 

 

 

Worrying about Money? 

Support is available in                         

Southwark. Please see the                    

attached flyer with this                          

Newsletter. It contains                          

information about where to get 

advice and help during these very 

difficult and challenging times. 

Please don’t suffer in silence, 

there is always someone to help at 

the end of the phone or drop into 

one of the centres listed.                              

If you would like a hard copy, you 

can pick one up from the                      

school office. 

 

Young Voices                                                  

Our choir travelled to the O2 Arena on 

Friday to take part in this annual 

event. They have been rehearsing since 

we returned to school in September 

with our music teacher Ms Emily.                                                         

There was much excitement when the 

fabulous, Heather Small came on stage 

and they sang along with her, to two of 

her  famous hits, ‘Proud and                               

Moving on Up’.                                                       

A huge thank you to Ms Ables for                  

organising this amazing event, which 

they will never forget, and  Ms Jones &                    

Mr Bobby for giving up their time to 

escort the children.             

 



Thursday 26th January                        

Year 6—Natural History                   

Museum                                     

Class I2: Greenwich                    

Observatory                                                

Thursday 9th February              

Reception Class: Eye Check                                             

Friday 10th  February                        

INSET Day                                    

School Closed to children 

Nursery Aiden  Amaziah  

F1 Matthew  J’Xyla  

R1 David O Jah’Shae 

 A1 Jaden  Mabel  

A2 Esther  Michelle  

N1 Mandy  Ariana  

N2 Ayodele  David  

C1 Oyinkansola  Jeremy  

C2 Mabel  Samuel  

I1 Destiny  Jeanette  

I2 Wisdom  Daniel  

S1 Adetokunbo  Anne-Marie 

S2 Yusuf  Mahrlee-Katie 

Nursery  Jayden  

F1  Camilia  

R1  Nana  

A1  Glory  

A2  Benedict  

N1  Kimille  

N2  Daniel  

C1  Riddeshan  

C2  Prudence  

I1  Ronal  

I2  Mercy  

S1  Ahmed  

S2  Sofia J 

 

 

Friday 10th February 2023 

Monday 5th June  2023 

 

 

 

Monday 13th—                             

Friday 17th February 

2023 

School reopens on                                           

Monday 20th  February 

2023 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,      

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
20 50 70 

St. 

Claire  
50 30 80 

St. 

Mary 
40 60 100 

St.            

Joseph 
10 100 110 

St. Joseph 

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Archery  –Year 3 & 4 

Tuesday                                    

Indoor Football:                             

Years 3 & 4                              

Choir: Years 4—6 

Wednesday                                  

Dance: Years 5 & 6  

Thursday                                   

Gymnastics:                         

Years 1 & 2 

All clubs                                       

finish at 4.25pm. 

 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly               

Winners 

EYFS/ KS1:    

Class R1 

KS2:                      

Class I2                      

Congratulations  

 

Phonics Links                                                 

Phonics links for Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 are emailed 

to Parents and Carers.                                   

Please take some time                 

during the week  to watch 

these with your children.                                   

Thank you. 


